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Referral Information for Hennepin County MFIP Agencies for Community Voice Mail

There are several ways for your clients to access Free Community Voice Mail:

1. We prefer that agencies become partner agencies. They then have their own voice mail numbers and can give numbers directly to their clients who need them. This saves their clients time and effort by not having to go to another location to get a voice mail number. All that is required of you is to fill out the Provider Agency Profile and attend a one hour training. You will receive your numbers at the end of the training. If you would like to become a partner agency, please contact Harriette at 651-641-0350.

2. You can refer your client to another agency (There are 165 agencies and programs in Hennepin County.) where they can access a voice mail number. You can find out the list of agencies you can refer to by going to our website or calling Terri at 651-641-0350. The client will need to call the agency to find out what their process is for a client applying for a voice mail number. Terri has a list of a few agencies that will accept drop-ins.

3. Open Access has outreach sites staffed by current or former voice mail users who can put people on voice mail directly. These outreach sites are done at specific times at agencies in St. Paul and Minneapolis. Currently the only outreach site in Minneapolis is at Harbor Light on Monday from 4:30-6:30 p.m. The client just has to show up. The outreach workers are in the lobby by the elevator. There are several sites in St. Paul. If your client goes to St. Paul, call Terri or Harriette who have the list of outreach sites.

4. Please do NOT have clients come to our office. We are not set up to connect people with a voice mail number at our office. 
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